
To the President of Rotary E-club of One world District 5240 

And Members of the Board         From Claudine Schooley 

Letter of Resignation                   12911 N Morgan Ranch Rd 

              Oro Valley, AZ 85755 USA 

            December 7, 2024 

 

Dear President Elly and Members of the Board, 

Please receive my resignation as a member of Rotary E-Club of One World starting December 

31, 2024. I will join the local club in Arizona, the rotary club of Oro Valley, District 5500. Since I 

moved to Oro Valley a little over two years, I started visiting the local club. I missed the 

meetings in-person and participating to community projects with other Rotarians. 

I will be available to continue to work on the E-Club projects, global and district grants until the 

end of June 2025, the end of your presidency Elly. December 21, 2024 will be my last Peace 

meeting with the E-Club and I have no plan to continue those meetings. With my new club I am 

hoping to continue to partner with the e-club on future international projects. 

Be assured that I appreciated working with all of you. 

 

Claudine Schooley 

Rotary E-Club of One World Past President and Director of International Services 

 

 


